
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 
Contacting Law College 
 
All students are assigned with a specific Law College email 
address at the time of registration. If you do not have one, 
please send a WhatsApp message to 0716456758. 
 
You must use the Law College email to correspond with us. 
Any email sent from personal email accounts (i.e. gmail, 
hotmail, outlook etc) WILL NOT BE responded to. 

For general inquiries, please email inquiries@sllc.ac.lk   
 
 
Consultation with the Principal and other staff 
 

• Wednesday between 9:00 am – 2:00 pm. 
 
For an appointment with the Principal, please email 
principalsoffice@sllc.ac.lk or call 0112436040 at least one day 
before Wednesday. 
 
We encourage students to email us your queries, complaints 
etc, rather than send hard copies – Save the Planet! 
 
 
Principal 
January 04, 2023 
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